
FBI Academy - HRT
Quantico, Virginia  22135
August 6, 1990

Dr. Kevin Parsons
Armament Systems and Procedures, Inc.
Box 1794
Appleton, Wisconsin  54913

Dear Dr. Parsons:

On June 15, 1990, we received an assortment of ASP
collapsible batons and instruction manuals.  These batons were
thoroughly tested by members of our Hostage Rescue Team (HRT)
with the intent of causing them to break or bend.  We found the
batons virtually indestructible and have submitted an order to 
your company for seventy (70) black ASP twenty-one (21) inch
batons with foam handles.

We are still searching for a suitable scabbard which
can be worn with business attire and provide easy access.  The 
two (2) scabbards  sent by your company were not satisfactory
since there was a continued difficulty in gaining quick
accessibility.

We appreciate your cooperation and wish to be notified 
of any new products your company develops along these lines in 
the near future.

Sincerely,

Richard M. Rogers
Commander - Hostage Rescue Team
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